
Parc Eglos School Newsletter 

Friday, 8th September 2017 

Welcome Back! 

It was lovely to welcome the children back to school this week. They have been so positive about their new    

classes and there has been some high quality learning already taking place. There is a real learning buzz about 

the school already and that is such a positive sign! The children have been learning about Virtues: the Gift of 

Character so I expect they will talk to you about what virtues they have and what virtues they would like to use 

more often and would like to develop further.  

Congratulations 

We would like to offer our warmest congratulations to Mrs Sarah Goldsworthy on the news that she is          

expecting her second child in late January 2018.  We are delighted for Sarah and wish her the best of luck for 

the months ahead. We will be looking in detail at the staffing arrangements for January and, with Mrs Lawlor 

also expecting a baby just before Christmas, we will keep you informed of our plans once we have a clear picture 

of the way ahead in both the Wise Owls and the Ladybird Learners’ classes. 

Music Lessons 

CMST Music Lessons will be commencing during the week beginning 11th September 2017. 

Tempest Photographs 

Tempest Photography will be in school on Thursday 21st September 2017 to take individual photographs. We will 

have a limited number of sibling photo slots available before and after school. If you would like to book a sibling 

photo please contact the school office. Slots will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Thank you. 

Medical Records 

Please could you ensure that we have up to date medical information for your child. If they have medication 

held in the classroom (e.g. inhalers) please can you complete an administering medication form for this year’s 

class. Many thanks. 

ParentPay 

Year 3 children are no longer eligible for Universal Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM). As a result of this, 

school meals will be charged at £2.20 per meal. This is payable on our online payment system, ParentPay. Please 

contact the school office if you need assistance logging into your account. Thank you. 

School Menu 

There have been no changes to our school menu since the end of last term. A copy of our menu can be found on 

our school website.  

Polite Reminder 

Please could all parents ensure that children are sent to school with a waterproof coat. Pupils should also bring a   

water bottle to keep in the classroom. These are available from the school office for just £1.30! 

‘ Learning today for the world of tomorrow’ 
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Class Attendance % No. of 

Lates 

Sunbeams 100% 0 

Stars 100% 0 

1NE 100% 0 

1BM/HT 97.5% 0 

2HE 97.3% 0 

2KD 98.3% 0 

3DF 100% 0 

3SG/HT 98.3% 0 

4SC 99.1% 0 

4PL/HH 100% 0 

5RG 99.2% 0 

5SR 96.4% 1 

6KH 99.1% 0 

6KC/LV 96.0% 2 Next week, our school menu will be on Green 
week 

The            

expected      

percentage 

attendance 

for a child 

is 96%.  

Let’s see if 

each class 

can aim for 

this or 

above! 

Cross Country  

The first cross country race for the new season will be taking place at Mullion Comprehensive School on 

Tuesday 19th September 2017, starting at 4.00pm. Mrs Harrison will be sending letters home with children 

in KS2 (Years 3-6) about this event next week. Please see below a list of future cross country dates. These 

are for KS2 children only unless stated otherwise: 

 Tuesday 3rd October 2017 – Helston Community College – INCLUDES INFANT RACE 

 Tuesday 17th October 2017 -  Porthleven School 

 Tuesday 31st October 2017 – St Michael’s School 

 Tuesday 21st November 2017 – reserve date 

 Tuesday 27th March 2018 – Helston College – INCLUDES INFANT RACE 

 Tuesday 24th April 2018 – Mullion Comprehensive School 

 Tuesday 22nd May 2018 – Medal ceremony and fun runs at Mullion 

Date Event 

19th September 2017 Cross Country Race 1 at Mullion Comprehensive  

21st September 2017 Tempest Individual Photographs 

21st September 2017 PGL Liddington Meeting for Y6 Parents - 5.30pm 

3rd October 2017 Cross Country Race 2 at HCC - Includes Infant Race 

Friends of Parc Eglos 

Thank you for sending in your recycling this week.   

Classes 2HE and 3SG/HT collected the most over 

the summer holidays! The total recycling collected 

from the school and nursery was worth £100.57. 

Well done! 

Don’t forget to follow/like us on Facebook. You can 

find us under ‘Friends of Parc Eglos School’. 


